
 
4 December 2024 
 
 
Re: Graphic Calculators in Year 10-12 Mathematics 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
It is compulsory that all Year 10 students purchase a graphics calculator in order to familiarise themselves with 
the technology and meet future course requirements.  Senior Secondary students undertaking Mathematics in 
Year 11 and 12 will need to use graphics calculators for several topics. 
 
The SACE Board of SA have stipulated that only specific graphics calculators may be used, and we have selected 
the Casio fx-CG50AU as the approved model to be used at Caritas College.  All students are required to use the 
same brand and model of calculator.  If you are considering purchasing a second-hand calculator or one used by 
an older sibling, please note that only the following Casio models are on the SACE approved list: 
 
 

• Casio fx-9860G AU Plus 
 

• Casio fx-CG20 AU 
 

• Casio fx- CG50 AU 
 
 
Families may purchase the Casio fx-CG50AU from any retailer of their choice.  Alternatively, they can place an 
order directly with Abacus Calculator.  Orders placed before 27 January 2025 will be delivered to the school in 
bulk by mid-February without incurring a delivery fee.  The cost of the calculator is $272.00, which includes a 
padded cover and 2-year repair/replacement warranty.  Please refer to the following page re: ordering 
instructions. 
 
Once your young person has finished their schooling, we encourage that you sell the calculator to another family. 
 
Should you require any clarification, please feel welcome to contact me at the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Norah Grover 
10-12 Student Learning & Wellbeing Director 



 
 


